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Tuesday 27th February 2024  

Dear East Hoathly Families,   

Parking 

 

We have recently had reports of inconsiderate and/or dangerous driving and parking in the vicinity of 

the school. Unfortunately, as a school we are unable to police the road or car park outside and can only 

appeal for everyone to be considerate and safe at all times. The vast majority of our families take very 

good care. If you wish to report an incident involving anti-social driving (driving which is careless, 

deliberately aggressive or dangerous), we would draw your attention to Operation Crackdown, an 

initiative run by Sussex Safer Roads Partnership and Sussex Police. You can report incidents 

at www.operationcrackdown.org.  

 

As East Hoathly is a Healthy School as well as being eco-friendly, we would very politely request that 

drivers switch engines off while waiting outside school in order to reduce pollution and carbon 

emissions.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Mrs Briley 
Head of School  

http://www.operationcrackdown.org/

